
Sayyid Al-Hakeem stresses uniting military philosophy with war industries’
quality

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, renewed his call to activate the

principle of self-sufficiency in the manufacture of arms and ammunition on 8/3/2023, stating in

his meeting with the head of the Defence Industries Commission, Mr. Mustafa Al-Daragi, the

importance of investing all energies and expertise in this field, building partnerships that

serve the commission with well-known global arms companies. H.E. also noted the importance of

the relationship between the quality of the weapon and the military philosophy of any State,

where he called for uniformity to maximize production, unite philosophy, and contribute to

greater efficiency.


